
From the Oval Office - President’s Report 
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T he Members Only Ride at our Los Senderos 
Park was a great success! 

 
If you were fortunate to attend this 3 day event, 
you witnesses a fantastic time.

A big THANK YOU goes out to our Members 
Only Ride Committee, Chairman Chuck Gawle 

& Larry Alameda along with 
their supporting casts.  We 
can all agree that we  were 
never without some form 
of entertainment.  We had 
our First Annual Members 
Only Golf Tournament 
this year!  Congratulations 
to the  winning team 
of Bob Munroe, Rick 
White, Larry Alameda 
& Chuck Gallant. There 
was the Trap Shooting 

Contest, 1st place went to Mike Tench, 2nd place 
Bob Wining. It's always a pleasure watching Bob 
Moreau skillfully orchestrate the Poker Table 
and Tom Laff was the crowd favorite at tossing 
the Corn Hole...Oh yeah, I almost forgot we're a 
riding club!  I would like to extend another huge 
Thank You to Bill Cuddeback & Donny Bright 
for leading our rides this year.  We're a fortunate 
group and the Members Only Ride gives us 
a special opportunity to establish and renew 
friendships.  This year was no exception!
A very special thank you from all the members to 
Terry Brown for allowing us to enjoy his ranch.
 
Once again, I appreciate all your support ….. 
See you at Corte Madera 
	 - Chuck Gallant

House Keeping notes:
 
Dress Code:
 - Please remember and tell your guests on 
the rides and at dinner our dress code “We’re 
western in nature , cowboy boots, saddles, long 
or short sleeve button or snap shirt and western 
hats – Felt or Straw – the hat can be waived 
by the trail boss in inclement weather. Riding 
helmet are welcome and are mandatory under 
the age of 18.
 

Bar Trailer, Belt Buckles & Release Wavers;
 - LS Park Chairman, Bill Cuddeback is in the 
process of rewiring the Bar Trailer. He claims it 
will be completed by the Corte Madera ride.

 - Bill will also be 
placing this year’s LS 
belt buckle order very 
soon. If you would 
like to purchase a new 
buckle for yourself or 
one for a member the 
cost is $125

 - It has also been brought to my attention that 
when using the LS Park at a non LS func-
tion, release waivers are not being signed by 
all guest…This is mandatory, so please take 
the time to fill out the forms they are inside 
the bathroom. This is a privilege that we don’t 
want to lose. Thank you in advance.



June 26  Location – Corte Madera Ranch
July  23 & 24 -  Location  Samataguma Ranch

Aug 28 – Location –  Del Mar  

Sept. 21-25 - Annual Ride - Los Senderos Park

Oct.  23  Location – Tim Dirkes, Old Hwy 80 Ranch

Nov 27 Location –Lyons tiger and Bears, Japatul Valley 

2016 Monthly Ride Calendar

2016 Monthly Ride Committee
Chairman: Ken Clark
Committee: Mike Tinch, Andy Dvorak, Don Bright, Larry 
Kuerbis, John Omahen, Wayne Oberreuter, 
Chuck Gawle, Mat Jones

Ride at Corte Madera Ranch
This is the ride that should not be missed! We’ve been 
invited by Brent Gilman and Diane Powers to ride the 
Corte Madera Ranch on Sunday June 26. Brent has said 
that the property has never looked better. This beautiful 
and unique ranch is located south of picturesque Pine 
Valley and we have been invited to come and spend the 
night on Saturday for those that like to camp. The ride 
Sunday with foreman Robb leading us though some 
unique scenery. The bar stop will have water for your 
horses. Jim Sheridan will be there upon our return with 
prime rib for dinner. (Not to be missed)
 
I’ve enclosed a write up that had been printed up many 
years ago by our very own Tom Claycomb. This will give 
you a heads up about the history of this great ranch. (En-
closed)

Directions to Corte 
Madera Ranch

Take Interstate 8 to 
Pine Valley turn-
off; go left under 
Hwy 80, to stop 
sign,  turn left on Old Hwy 80, go 
two blocks (look for 45 mph sign), turn left at Corte 
Madera Road. Follow Corte Madera Road to locked 
gate. Brass lock with black tape. Combo 1951. Please 
close & lock gate and watch for cattle. Follow the paved 
road for 4.5 miles to the parking area at the main barn 
near foreman’s residence.

Please RSVP no later than June 22nd. Thanks

	 2016 Monthly Ride Chairman,
			   ~ Ken Clark


